
 

 

29 March 2021 

BHP Billiton Nickel West 

Invitation for public submissions - Application to amend electricity 
retail licence ERL2 

The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking public comment on BHP Billiton Nickel West 
Pty Ltd’s application to amend the licence area of electricity retail licence ERL2. 

Nickel West was granted ERL2 to supply electricity to large use customers in the Northern 
and Southern Goldfields.1 

Nickel West is seeking to amend the Southern Goldfields licence area. The amendment would 
extend the licence area from Redross Substation, south of Kambalda, by four kilometres to 
the south. The extension to the licence area would enable Nickel West to supply electricity to 
the Cassini nickel mine from a new point of supply using Southern Cross Energy’s network 
infrastructure. The network and metering services for the new point of supply will be managed 
by Southern Cross Energy on Nickel West’s behalf.  

A summary of the licence application is available on the ERA website.

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the licence amendment 
application. 

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Wednesday, 21 April 2021. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  A ‘large use customer’ is a customer who consumes more than 160 megawatt hours of electricity per year. 
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